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Subject: Communication from Wastewater Director regarding February 27, 2023, Rainfall Event

The Wastewater Utility Director reported updates on the February 27, 2023, rainfall event in regards to Utility response
and performance of Wastewater Facilities. Utility emergency call investigation found zero basement back-ups due to
surcharged sewers.

Recommendation: To Receive & File

Fiscal Note: N/A
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